LYNDHURST MAY 2022 NEWSLETTER

Our students had an exciting month in May:

Our Lyndhurst Band went to perform with other bands at Stoney Creek School on May
18

Mr. Singh, Ms Chin and Ms Cheema’s classes raised butterflies and set them free.

Ms Kada-Wong and Mr. Lathigee’s classes participated in the Burnaby Festival of
Dance.

We had another School Spirit Day — Throwback Day (1960s, 70s, 80s or 90s) on May 20
Battle of the Books Grades 4-7 on May 26. Students from our intermediate classes read
numerous books and prepared to answer questions about them. Our winning team
was only one point ahead of the second-place team. Congratulations to all.

We enjoyed our first in person concert in years! On May 27 families joined us both in
person and via Livestream to enjoy music presentations by our students. Thanks to
Mr. Stoffberg for organizing this event.

UPCOMING:

Sports Day and Early Dismissal (12:15) — June 3

Professional Development Day — June 6 — no school for students

Grade 7 Grad Dinner —June 9

June 13 - Welcome to Kindergarten Event for our Sept. 2022 Kindergarten students.
Please note that our current Kindergarten students are dismissed at 1:00 on this day.
Div. 1-3 (Grades 3-7) Field Trip to Playland — June 17

June 29 — Grade 7 Leaving Ceremony 9:00

June 29 — Last day of school for students — all students dismissed at 10:00

New Playground Update — installation of our new playground equipment is underway.

We are continuing to work on our school goal of improving student numeracy/math. Our staff
will be meeting on the June 6 Professional Development Day to look at our student math
assessments and determine our Math goals for next year.

See the June Calendar and remember that any changes that occur after the calendar goes
home will show up on our school website under ‘Upcoming Events’
https://lyndhurst.burnabyschools.ca/

Lyndhurst is also on Twitter (@LyndhurstSD41). Our tweets give families another way to see
what is happening at school. You do not need a Twitter account to see our Tweets because they
will also appear on our school webpage https://lyndhurst.burnabyschools.ca/
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